From: Gordzica, Theresa [mailto:tklinkenberg@mail.ku.edu]

Sent: Monday, March 09, 2009 9:40 AM

To: mdever@sunflower.com

Cc: Rick Bryant; Bell, Stuart R; Ewing, Mark Stephan; David L. Corliss
Subject: RFQ for sanitary sewer and water at Lawrence Municipal Airport

March 9, 200C
Dear Mayor Dever:

I an witing In sygoort of the RA) to select an emgireerirng fim for senrtary saver ad
vater infrastructure at the Lawenoe Municipal Airport. The University anventdy hes
two hagars on the west sice of the eirport prgperty thet provice goace for tre
Department of Aerospace Bgineering ressarch progrars ad the hinversity flight
Qperation. Aerospace Bgineering would like t© have aotier hargar at the airport
eventually as 1ts research on prototype umamed cir \vehicles grons.  The research
progran aurently hes 1o huild 1ts prototypes in Learmed Halll rather then at the aiport
de to e limitatias. I tre prototye suooeads, the researders would like ©©
puse deelgqorant of a fecility at the airport trat would meke them more competitive
for gant fuding. Unforturately, future develgoent at the airport is limrted because
of the ladk of aoess o senrtary senexr ad vater.

The RRQ O eqad the sanitary saner ad vater infrastructure woulld alllow

developnent at the airport like that suggested by DAR Corporatian. The presence of
DR at the Lawence Municipal Airport would e good for aviation indstry in the state

in gereral ad Lawence in partaaular. DR is a potenaal partrer for the Aerosoece
Engineering Departmant and could be a source of erployment for our gradlates as
vell.

e believe this proposal is goad for the Cirty of Lawance ad suygoort the eqaarsion of
sanitary saner ad water service 1o the Lawence Municipal Airport.

Sincerely,

Theresa Gordzics

Chief Business & Firacial
Plamirg Offscer

CGc:  Dawe Gorliss, City Meregey

Ridk Bryat, Chalr Lawence Aviation Advisory Boart



Stuart Bell, Deen, Sdool of Bgineerinc

Mark BEnving, Chair, Aerospece Bgineering



